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RESEARCH AREA

Our behavioral neuroscience research focuses on 
translational research questions, i.e. to explore the 
neurobiological mechanisms of mental disorders (mainly 
anxiety-affective and posttraumatic stress disorders). We 
use and develop clinically valid animal models of these 
disorders in order to explore the etiological background 
on multiple levels: what molecular and neural network 
alterations mediate pathological changes and vulnerabilities 
for these conditions. We apply mostly ‘top-down’ approach 
by using relevant behavioral paradigms to catch an 
important aspect of the disorder (e.g. fear generalization 
or passive coping) and then we investigate the underlying 
molecular and network characteristics/mechanisms by 
means of qPCR, immunohistochemistry, and microscopic 
techniques. Subsequently, we test the casual importance of 
these mechanisms (e.g. by chemogenetics).

TECHNIQUES AVAILABLE IN THE LAB 

Behavioral testing (emotional, cognitive, social and 
other characterizations), its proper design-execution, 
quantification by automated systems/softwares; behavior 
manipulation techniques such as pharmacology, 
chemogenetics, optogenetics; brain sampling (micro-
dissection, histology) and immunohistological labeling; 
visualization by confocal microscopy, and gene expression 
analysis by qPCR.
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